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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

School Uniform Order 2020 

 

As we are currently not in school, we are looking at ways to prepare for next session and have had 

a few queries regarding school uniform ordering.  

 

This year, school polo shirts and cardigans should be ordered using the online shop which is 

available at:  https://myclothing.com/riverbank-school/8534.school 

 

School jumpers will continue to be ordered through the school. They come in the following sizes: 

 

5/6  7/8  9/10  11/12  - £10.00 

S  M  L - £11 

 

If you would like to order a jumper, please send an email to riverbank@aberdeencity.gov.uk 

Please include your child’s name and current class, how many jumpers you would like to order 

and the sizes needed by Friday the 29th of May. Payment will be taken when you receive your 

order  

 

 

Many Thanks 

Louise Robb 

Acting Principal Teacher  
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